Fire Sector Federation

Her Honour Frances Kirkham CBE
Assistant Deputy Coroner

Inner Southern District of Greater London
The Coroner’s Court

1 Tennis Street

London

SE11YD

4 April 2013

Dear Madam
Lakanal House fire 3 July 2009 — response to Rule 43 letter

Thank you for your letter dated 30 March in connection with the above.

On behalf of the Federation | would like to confirm that a number of groups are currently
being convened to address and comment on the findings made. We will be liaising with
DCLG, London Fire Brigade and the London Borough of Southwark on the outcomes and
any recommendations and will be reporting on this in due course.

Yours faithfully

Brian Robinson CBE
Chairman

Fire Sector Federation, London Road, Moreton in Marsh, Gloucestershire GL56 ORH



